NATIONAL OFFICE Thornhill Office Park Building 20 94 Bekker Road Vorna Valley, Midrand Tel: 010 001 8500



Notice: 28 February 2022

## **PROVINCIAL COUNCIL ELECTIONS 2022**

Dear Legal Practitioners,

A gentle reminder that the voting phase of the provincial elections is currently underway and will close on 07 March 2022.

## Inclusion of declaration forms

Legal Practitioners, who have opted for manual voting using the ballots from the LPC website, are reminded that the emailed ballots must be accompanied with a completed declaration form. Please note that if you <u>have not</u> included your declaration form with your emailed ballot paper, you are kindly requested to <u>resubmit your documents with the declaration form</u>.

Queries and questions concerning the election process should be sent to lpcpe2022@ince.co.za.

Provincial Council Elections	Key Dates
Voting Opened @ 09h00	22-Feb-22
Voting Closes @ 16h00	07-Mar-22

## ISSUED BY THE LEGAL PRACTICE COUNCIL